‘and into the future

Public Comments
The Board of Water Supply Draft Water Master Plan

Comments on the Draft Water Master Plan will be accepted by mail to the Board of
Water Supply (see reverse), or email to BWSWaterMasterPlan@hbws.org.

Comments will be accepted until August 27, 2016.

Name:

Organization:

Address:

Phone: ( ) Email:

Date:

Please print clearly. All comments (excepting your contact information) become public record.

Questions? Call (808) 748-5347

Comment here:
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Please fold, tape, and mail

Mahalo for your interest and participation!

&

Board of Water Supply

City and County of Honolulu
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